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March 7, 2019 

Bruce Humphries 
Regulatory Permits Management, Inc. 
25049 E. Alder Dr. 
Aurora, CO 80016 
 

RE:    Boullion King Mine Reclamation Project, File No. M-2019-011 , 110(2) Application      
Adequacy Review  

 

Dear Mr. Humphries: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) is in the process of reviewing the above 
referenced application in order to ensure that it adequately satisfies the requirements of the 
Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Act (Act) and the associated Mineral Rules and Regulations of 
the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board for Hard Rock, Metal, and Designated Mining 
Operations (Rules).  During review of the material submitted, the Division determined that the 
following issue(s) of concern shall be adequately addressed before the application can be 
considered for approval. 

1. Pursuant to Rule 6.3.5(2)(a), outline and label the entire permit boundary on a Mine Plan 
Map. 

2. The two existing ponds will be filled in during reclamation. The mine water discharge pipe 
should be cut down and plugged with cement grout or similar material prior to backfilling 
the pond. Please state the operator’s plan to plug the mine water discharge pipe. 

3. The reclamation plan states that the two mine shafts have been secured. Please describe, in 
detail, how the shafts have been secured. 

4. The reclamation plan states that the shaft adjacent to Anthracite Creek will be further 
buried. Please describe, in detail, measures to be taken to further secure the shaft. 

Please submit your response(s) to the above listed issue(s) by Friday, March 22, 2019 in order to 
allow the Division sufficient time for review. 

The Division will continue to review your application and will contact you if additional information 
is needed. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Phone: (970) 243-6299 
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